
Celebrate Democracy and Let Elected Officials Know Your Concerns 

Our democratic form of government allows citizens to contact elected officials to express their views on any 

issue of importance.  Not all people know that the process for contacting legislators is actually a very simple 

one.  How do you voice your concern to state legislators who govern our state, make the decisions that impact 

the schooling of your child, and pass the laws that you are required to abide by daily??  Do you have a concern 

to share with your legislator? 

The TOLL FREE phone number to contact Illinois legislators is 888-412-6570.   

Make the call,…be heard,…make a difference in Illinois Government! 

 


